From:

Wendy Chisholm

Sent:

March 4, 2024 11:09 AM

To:

Office of the Legislative Counsel

Subject:

Law Ammendments

You don't often get email from

Learn why this is important

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **

Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous ouvrez une pièce jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

Dear Minister Johns.

I write today in support of the legislation to consolidate the Town and County of Antigonish.

As a life long resident of the Municipality of the county of Antigonish I feel that consolidation is the right thing for our community. While we are fortunate that at the moment both units work together this was not always the case and may not be the case in the future we if do not consolidate.

I believe that as a consolidated unit we will be in a position to grow and thieve.

Thank you,

Wendy Juurlink